## WITHDRAWAL FROM THE UNIVERSITY -UNDERGRADUATE

## REQUIREMENTS AND PROCEDURES FOR WITHDRAWING FROM THE UNIVERSITY

Students electing to withdraw from the university can do so through an e-withdrawal form which is located in the MySRU portal under ACADEMICS>ACADEMIC SUPPORT TOOLS>WITHDRAW FROM SRU. Only standard withdrawals may be completed through this form. For medical-related withdrawals, students should contact the Office of Student Support at 724-738-2121.

Undergraduate students who have left the university for whatever reason and for whatever length of time and are readmitted are responsible for meeting all graduation (Liberal/Rock Studies and major) requirements that are in effect the term they are readmitted, not the term they originally entered the university.

The last official day to withdraw from the University (all classes) is the day before Final Exams start. Please see the Academic Calendar (https://catalog.sru.edu/academic-calendar/) for specific dates.